
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 

Newsletter 3 Autumn Term 
9th September 2016 

 

School Council Elections have taken place and after some very convincing 

manifestos the following children have been selected:-  Edie, Harvey ,Abi, Evie, 

Charlie, Madison, Elinor, Theo, Summer, Cara, Katie, William, Lily and Molly. 

Football  News 

 

School is Closed on Wednesday 14th September 
 

A reminder that our school will be closed on  

Wednesday 14th September for teaching training. 

This is part of our work with the BeSKILD trust. 

News from Mrs de Looze 
 
School Extension 
I have been meeting with the 
architect re our new extension and 
things have been progressing well.  
Mrs Jones and I have chosen the 
floorings and finishes and we are 
looking forward to our new 
classroom in March/April next 
year. 
 
Congratulations 
We would  
like to  
congratulate  
Mrs Jones on her latest academic 
achievement.  She has successfully 
completed her degree and further 
teaching qualifications this year.  
Well done Mrs Jones! 

 

 

We are very proud 

of our Year 5 

football team who 

played at Shepshed 

High School 

yesterday afternoon.  

Well done!  Mrs 

Chamberlain said you 

all showed great 

teamwork, were good 

ambassadors for our 

school and made 

some great saves! 
 

 

News from the  

BeSKILD Trust 
The first event our children are involved 

in is a Year 2 sports morning on 

Thursday 15th September.  We are 

travelling over to Diseworth on a coach 

with St Botolph’s School.   

We will be back in time for lunch. 

 



 

  

Motivation, Resilience and 
Building Character Day 

Thursday 22nd September  
We are having a special training day on Thursday 22nd 

September on motivation, resilience and building 
character for learning in school.  We would like to invite 

you to a meeting at 5.15pm on this day.  The meeting 
will last an hour and is for parents and carers and 
governors.  We hope you will be able to attend. 

 
 

 

Thank you to everyone who 

has completed and signed 

the Home School 

Agreement and Code of 

Conduct.  If you haven’t 

already done so please 

discuss this with your child 

and return the signed sheet 

to school by Thursday 15th 

September at the latest. 

Data Collection 
Sheets 

There are still some children 
without updated data sheets! 

If you haven’t already done so, 
please return the completed 

individual data collection sheets 
to the school office ASAP! 

Thank you. 

 

PE Kits 
Please make sure that your child has a PE kit 

in school every day. 

 

The school PE kit consists of a white t shirt with 

the school logo on and black shorts with black 

plimsolls. Joggers (navy or black) and trainers are 

useful for outside PE activities and cross country.  

A school PE kit looks professional and is in line 

with our ethos and policy on school uniform.   

 

Hair should be tied up and jewellery (including 

earrings) is not permitted for PE activities.  If PE 

kit is not in school your child will not be able to 

participate in the PE lesson.  

 

PE kits are available online with Jon Coppard at 

http://www.sportsadvocate.co.uk/schoolwear/belt

on-ce-primary.html 

 

Playtimes  

We are asking that children who would like to go 

on the field at playtimes (Years 2 - 5) have a 

spare pair of (old) joggers/trousers and 

trainers/shoes to change into as they can get 

very muddy.  Please put these clothes in a named 

bag to hang on your child’s peg. Thank you.  
 

 

Jeans for Genes Day 

Friday 23rd 

September 
The school Council is working 

hard to think of ideas to make 

this day fun as we raise money 

for this important cause.  On 

Friday 23rd September the 

children do not need to wear 

school uniform and can come in 

denim – jeans or other blue 

clothing if they do not have 

any denims, and pay  

£1 for the privilege.   

Cakes and drinks will be on 

sale at break time if you would 

like to bring another 50p. 

 
 

Coming up! 
 
 

 

Meet the 
Meerkats! 

 
Our new 

Meerkats are 
settling into 

school extremely 
well and Mrs 
Jones is very 

proud of them.   
They all look 

really smart in 
their new school 

uniform. 

http://www.sportsadvocate.co.uk/schoolwear/belton-ce-primary.html
http://www.sportsadvocate.co.uk/schoolwear/belton-ce-primary.html


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Belton Teddy Bear Trail and 
Family fun Day 

Sturday 24th September 
12noon – 4pm 

 
Following the success of last year’s Teddy Bear Trail, 
FOBS have again invited all the teddy bears in Belton 
to get dressed up and put on a display.   
 
Entry to the competition is £5 per display and entry 
forms are available from the school office and 
Belton Stores. This year there will be cash prizes for 
the best and funniest displays so get your thinking 
caps on and get creative!   
 
There will also be stalls and games at the school and 
the church will be providing refreshments. This is a 
fun afternoon for all the family so please come and 
join in the fun.  
 
FOBS will be running a tombola, wine and water and 
white elephant stall.  Any items you could donate 
for these stalls would be greatly appreciated.  
Please bring tombola prizes, wine and/or white 
elephant stall items to the school office as soon as 
possible. 
  
Many thanks. 
 

Please join the Sea Otters for their 
Macmillan Fundraising  

Coffee and Cake Afternoon 
on 

Friday 30th September 
from 1.30pm 

in the school hall 

 
 
 
 
 

All very welcome! 
 

All cake donations will be very much 
appreciated. 
Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

Kitchen Assistant Wanted 
at Belton  C of E Primary School 

for 8.75 hours a week,  
Monday – Friday in term time only 

Rate of pay: £7.52 per hour 
Contact the school office or  

Patricia Ramsey, 
Leicestershire Traded Services 

on 07770747663 for an application form  
or to find out more details 


